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For Immediate Release
 

Road Closure on Robinhood Drive
 

Chatham County, GA (April 10, 2024) - Robinhood Drive will be
closed for the box culvert removal and replacement beginning April 15,
2024. Motorists are asked to use detour routes.

What: Road closure Robinhood Drive.
When: Closes April 15, 2024, and reopens on June 28, 2024.
Where: See map below.
 



###

Contact:
Abby Murphy, CPC
Chatham County Public Information Office
Office: 912-652-7974
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org
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